
In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on ParentPay 

are cleared regularly. If debt exceeds £20.00 you will no longer 

be eligible to use our facilities until paid e.g. before and after 

school club.  

Our debt policy can be found on our website: 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/ 

   Sportsman of the week 
 

 Little Ladybirds - Zayn Porter 

 Clever Caterpillars - Bailey Holmes 

 Busy Bees - Oscar Jones 

 Terrific Tigers - Jayden Mycock 

 Charming Cheetahs - Fletcher Harvey 

 Perfect Panthers - Connor Jude 

 Learning Lions - Owen Musgrove 

 Wise Owls - Riley Machin 

 Super Squirrels - Ryan Matthews 

 Brilliant Badgers - Fletcher Moseley 

 Fantastic Foxes - Izach Moseley  

           Sportswoman of the week 
 

 Little Ladybirds - Poppy Jones 

 Clever Caterpillars - Evelyn Mitchell  

 Busy Bees - Alanah McGregor  

 Terrific Tigers - Majka Kulbida 

 Charming Cheetahs- Lacey-Mai  

 Davies  

 Perfect Panthers - Georgia Brunt 

 Learning Lions - Alice Atherton 

 Wise Owls - Esme Hancock 

 Super Squirrels - Laynie Critchlow  

 Brilliant Badgers - Sophia Eagles 

 Fantastic Foxes - Lexi Carr 

 

The Sports Day winners will be             

announced on Monday! 
             

    

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize 

from the golden chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Naomi Dyson, Teddy Oakes, Finley Swift,  

Gracie-Lea Thorley, Shaun Bailey, 

Zac Brookes, Danny Ryder, Leah Cornwell  

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school achievements:  

Mia Hearson took part in a Swimming Gala and was awarded medals for her 
back, butterfly, breast and front stroke. She also completed a triathlon!  

Amelia Luinen passed her Stage 2 swimming award  

Daisy Everill came 2nd in a dance competition  

Website Updates  

This months lunch menu’s are available   

Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays           
sandwiches will be available to children as 

well as a hot dinner option 

Leavers Celebration Evening  

The year 4 leavers celebration evening will be taking place on 
Wednesday 10th July at 6:00pm, 

Tickets for this event will be available soon and restricted to 2 
per child.  

Upcoming Trips  

Blue Planet - Year 1 pupils will be going to Blue Planet Aquarium on Tuesday 

9th July, the deadline for payment is Monday 1st July via ParentPay. The 

coach will be leaving promptly at 9:00am and they will return for 4:00pm. 

(packed lunches will be provided, please let us know if you don’t want one) 
 

Stoke Ski Centre - Year 4 pupils will be going tubing at Stoke Ski Centre for 

their leavers trip. The deadline for payment is Wednesday 10th July via 

ParentPay. Pupils need to be in school at normal time and will be back by 

the end of the day.  

 For all trips pupils will need to bring a packed lunch with them and be  wearing school uniform. 

If you would like a school packed lunch, please inform your child's class teacher. 

Summer Fayre  

If any parents would be available to prepare for this next week or help at 

the event, please let the school office know - thank you in advance  

Biddulph Festival Parade  
 

Biddulph Parade is this Saturday 29th April, if your child is taking part 

they need to meet at Biddulph Library at 10:00am and the parade 

will set out at 10:30am.  

After the parade there will be a variety of entertainment taking 

place in the town centre.  

Don’t forget your Circus theme outfit!  



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 19th July 

 

School opens  

Wednesday 4th September  

 

School closes for half-term 

Friday 25th October  

 

School Opens  

Monday 4th November  

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday  20th  December  

 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Wednesday 3rd July  

Year 4 team building at James 

Bateman Middle School  

 

Thursday 4th July  

Annual Reports to be sent out  

 

Monday 8th July  

Open Evening  

 

Friday 5th July  

Summer Fayre after school 

 

Tuesday 9th July  

Year 1 Blue Planet trip  

 

Wednesday 10th July  

6:00pm Leavers Celebration    

Evening 

 

Friday 12th July  

Nursery Graduation  9:30am  

 

 

28th June  2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can be a team 
player  

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 100% Busy Bees 99.05%          

Charming Cheetahs 97.89% Terrific Tigers 98.89%           

Perfect Panthers 96.33%   Learning Lions 98.26% 

Super Squirrels 98.00%  Wise Owls 98.26% 

Fantastic Foxes 96.55% Brilliant Badgers 98.97%     
 

Last weeks winners are Clever Caterpillars with 100%! 
 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 98.29%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

Healthy Sports Week  

Wow! What an amazing healthy sports week we have had! All children have loved joining in the 

workshops and have found some new loves for sports they hadn't explored before. We’ve had a go 

at wheelchair basketball, tag rugby, tri golf, dance and many more. We also loved our visit from 

Katie Stainton, who’s number 2 in the country for heptathlon. All the children have had a go at  

trying different fruits and learned how to keep our bodies and minds safe. Well done Kingsfield you 

should be proud! 

Thank you to all the parents for your sponsorship for Katie we raised over 

£1000. A percentage of this will go towards sports resources for our school 

so a big thank you for all your hard work!  

 

Well done to those who have tried to start and end your days activity by 

walking to school, we’ve noticed a big decrease in congestion around the 

school so thank you.  
 

For all of the pictures from sports week - follow us on Twitter!  

 

Inter-School Athletics  

A huge well done to 10 of our Year 4 pupils who took part in the inter-school athletics at    

Biddulph High School on Tuesday. Our team, consisting of Theo Reilly, Aiden Dutton, Ethan 

Edwards, Fletcher Moselely, Izach Moseley, Missy-Jai Green, 

Katie Walker, Charlotte Brookes, Hollie Thompson and Mia 

Hearson, won gold!  

A special mention to Fletcher for scoring the highest amount 

of points and winning the top boy award. 

Wise Owls - Class Assembly  

Well done to Wise Owls for delivering their Wild West Assembly to the whole school and their parents - you did a 

great job! Yeeha!  

Year 1 Change for Life  Festival 

On Thursday 4th July Year 1 

pupils will be attending a 

‘Change For Life’ festival at 

James Bateman - pupils will 

need their PE kits  


